From: John Russell

To: DGR Inbox
Subject: Tax Deductible Gift Recipient Reform Opportunities
Date: Wednesday, 2 August 2017 5:14:50 PM

| specifically object to the suggestion that eligable Environmental Organisations be limited
to expend no more than half of their funds on advocacy. This move is clearly intended to
limit criticism of Government decisions regarding environmental issues and | submit is
undemocratic! There have been many major examples in the past of Government
decisions (or lack of decisions), resulting in serious negative environmental consequences.
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